From: 
Shirley OLEN

To:
<LandUseRuleComments@do.usbr.gov>

Date: 
7/30/07 9:40AM

Subject: 
Case Lake Rule Change re docks

I am STRONGLY opposed to the rule changes proposed for Cascade Lake.

I am currently a cabin owner with a dock on Lake Cascade.  I STRONGLY disagree that the removal of said docks and retaining walls would not cause an economic loss to both cabin owners and the community at large.

Please give me your reasons for wanting to remove the docks and retaining walls from Cascade Lake.  Also, will Tamarack Resort be allowed to keep their dock?

Anxious to hear from you.

Shirley Olen

